
CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/4/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09059-2025' 

Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Thursday, September 4, 2025 10:35 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: FPL rate hike plz help 

Good morning, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20250011. Thank you! 

Hannah E. Branum 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: jeff brauer <jeff-brauer@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 04, 2025 9:30 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fi. us> 
Subject: FPL rate hike plz help 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good Day, 
Please don't approve PSC Docket 2025001 1 FPL rate hike. The rate increase in 2021 hurt. PSC Docket 
2025001 1 is too drastic. Please help FL residents, I understand FPL must profit but this is too much, if they 
trim it down at least by half for residents maybe . Please do not pass Docket 2025001 1. 
Thank you 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 
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